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My first contact with that landowner with dogs were in late fall 2010.
I was nymphing and slowly walking downstream. When i was at the end of that pool in front of his property i
could hear that somebody opened the patio door and released his dogs. In the corner of my eye i noticed 2
dobermans running towards me. Without a hesitation i crossed the river as fast as i could.
It was clearly my fault , but at that time i  did not notice any Posted signs. I was walking downstream staring at
the water and constantly casting my flies in the current.
Two minutes later he walked of of his house. I apologized and told him that it was not my intention to walk on his
property. He accepted my apology and told me next time to walk on the other side of the river.
Last year we found out that the other side could be dangerous with slippery rocks during high water and
snow/ice conditions.
I will be there soon - during first weekend of January.
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